Board/Staff Relations Task Force

October 20, 1988

Mr. Smith, Chairperson, Ms. Apley, Ms. Ballinger, Mr. Kupish, Mrs. Martin, Ms. Parish, and Mr. Seidl attended the meeting held in the Board Room at 4:15 p.m. on 10/20/88.

Members reviewed a survey tool (see attached) produced by Mr. Phillips. Mr. Phillips, however, was unable to attend the meeting.

Reviewing the survey, members were unable to agree upon question number two regarding the meaning of the word "endorse". It was decided to ask Mr. Phillips to explain this question.

Questions three, four, and seven should be expanded to allow staff to explain their answer by adding "How could it be improved?".

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m. The next meeting was tentatively scheduled for October 27 at 4:00 p.m.

Jm Seed (

Board/Staff Relations Task Force

October 28, 1988

Mr. Smith, Chairperson, Mr. Kupish, Mrs. Parish, Mr. Phillips, and Mr. Seidl attended the meeting held in the Board Room at 4:00 p.m. on 10/27/88.

Mr. Phillips presented a revised copy of the survey for the group to review. Each question was discussed and the members agreed to accept the survey as typed (see attached).

The survey will be distributed on 10/31/88 to all staff, and is due back to Mr. Phillips by 11/14/88. The committee will tentatively meet Wednesday, November 16 from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. to review the surveys.

Jim Leidl.